----Original Message-----

From: Rose's [mailto

Sent: 22 May 2018 07:56

To: NATIONALCASEWORK < NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>

Subject: Princes parade

Dear Sirs

I have been a resident of Hythe for over 14 years and have enjoyed the ability to use Princes Parade as a nice route to get into Hythe whilst soaking up the wonderful views of the beach and sea and of course avoiding the main road into Hythe.

It is not necessary to reroute this much loved and used amenity for the development of housing etc on Princes Parade.

It would also destroy the peaceful ambiance of the footpaths alongside the Royal Military Canal which are a wonderful asset to our area.

Thank you Regards

Malcolm Parker

Sent from my iPad

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.